
Spring Term: January 2023 Lisnagelvin Primary School’s 

      Monthly Newsletter 

Lisnagelvin Leader 

Happy New Year to all our Parents and Pupils 

We wish all our families and friends good 
health and happiness for 2023 

Christmas Appeal 

As a result of your kind donations at our FS Christmas 
Concerts, a total of £ 1047.00 was raised. This will be 
shared  between the following chosen charities: 

Foyle Hospice 

River Radio Christmas Toy Appeal 

NI Children’s Hospice 

Circle of Support 

 

 

 

PTA Bag Pack 

A massive ‘thank you’ to the P7 children, parent/
guardians and PTA members for helping with the bag 
pack on 22nd December.  We raised £1945.00 for PTA 
funds. 

 

Primary One Intake September 2023 

Applications for admission to Primary 1 will 
open on Tuesday 10th January at 12 
Noon via the Education Authority online   
portal. he portal will close on Friday 27th 
January at 12 Noon. 

Open Day 

The school open day for Primary One Intake will take 
place on Thursday 12th January 2023.  There will be 
two sessions  

Session 1: 9.30am - 10.15am 

Session 2: 11.00am - 11.45am 

For more information or to book a session, please contact 
02871347947. 

After School Clubs 

The After School recreational clubs will 
commence in the next few weeks.  The 
cost will be £1.00 per week for 10 weeks, 
which should be paid in full at the time of 

booking.   Unfortunately no refunds can be given for 
missed sessions. 

 

           Parent/Teacher Interviews 

The mid-year interviews will take place in 
February.   Details to follow shortly. 

 

 

Attendance 

The attendance register is marked twice a day.  If a 
pupil is absent for part of the day, this is 
recorded. Allowances are made for     
medical appointments and therefore it is 
important to inform your child’s teacher 
in writing, if he/she has to be absent 
from school. Similarly, teachers should be informed if 
your child is sick, otherwise an “unauthorised      
absence” is recorded. Absence notes are provided 
for your use.  Absence notes must be provided 
for all absences, regardless of duration. The 
school has now an absence telephone line. 

 

PHA Information  

Public Health Agency (PHA) is offering some simple 
advice to get us through winter and reminding       
everyone that hand hygiene and self-care are essential 
when preventing and managing winter illnesses.   

Following some simple steps can help protect children, 
minimise the spread of illness in education and      
childcare settings and protect wider communities.  

If your child is unwell and has a 
fever, they should stay home from 
school until they feel better and 
the fever has resolved. 
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